November 19, 1985

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

London SW1

Dear Prime Minister Thatcher:

My warmest congratulations on your success
in producing an agreement on Northern Ireland with your
colleague, Prime Minister Fitzgerald. I am aware of
your personal involvement in negotiating this
important agreement and the opposition you face on

this highly emotional and complex issue. I believe

you have created a framework for peace which Canadians,
along with all those who oppose violence, strongly
endorse. We in Canada applaud your bold initiative
and wish to assure you of our support of this effort
to achieve a durable and lasting peace in Northern
Ireland.

Best personal regards,

Brian Mulroney




